
 

 

 
19th September 2017 
 
 

Autumn Term 2017 
 
Our first Newsletter of the year will come out soon, once we have appointed our ECO 
WARRIORS.  We did, however, hold our first Eco Club today so be prepared for some 
pupil pestering about lights etc. 
 
Some background for those of you that don’t know is that until two years ago we entered 
gardening competitions and achieved good results.  We had to stop the competitions due 
to building works and then last year we again didn’t compete due to the condition of the 
grounds.  Our aim is to enter the competitions again this year. 
 
With this in mind the first area for a make-over is the playground at the front of the school. 

 
This Thursday, 21st September, you are invited to come along and help 
at our Working Party between 9 a.m. and 10.15 a.m.  The plan is to clear 
weeds, prune and top up the planters with fresh soil. 
 
If you can help for any length of time you will be most appreciated.  If you have your own 
hand tools to bring along that would also help.  We will only be working on the planters by 
the gates and under the office windows so no large tools are necessary. 
 

The second stage of the make-over is a MUFTI DAY for the pupils on 
Friday 13th October 2017.  The fee for being able to come to school out 
of uniform for the day is a spring flower bulb.  Many bulbs are available in 
discount stores such as the pound shop for just £1 a pack. 
 
 
In the spring term we will once again have Flower Fairies visiting (hopefully) 
 
 
Please turn over for a quick look at what we achieved before. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Just a few of our stunning displays 
 
 
 
 
 

        
  
 
 
 
 


